
Good day Legislators; 
   My name is Terry McKnight and I oppose SB 554 and I ask that you not waste any time on any proposed legislation that 
circumvents our 2nd Amendment right to keep  and bear arms. 
   How is disarming legally carrying citizens making life more secure for them or their families? 
   Criminals will still carry a weapon concealed should they desire to do so; no matter what laws you may enact. Disarming law 
abiding citizens of their rights, only makes them more vulnerable to the lawlessness of the criminals and also negates the possible 
saving of their life and or the lives of fellow citizens during an act of lawlessness. 
   Thank you for your time and consideration, Terry


